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Dear Chairman O'Farrell and honorable committee members,

Each time I receive an email about possible construction to Griffith Park, I die a little.  My heart
sinks and my body gets enraged with anger.  I simply do NOT understand why this City cannot
leave the parks alone.  We don't need anymore "destruction" and building in what is our/my place
of refuge.

My family and friends live for our time spent in the parks.  Do YOU people even use them? How
would YOU feel is someone took your special place away.  Seriously O'Farrell, I voted for you, please
do NOT make me realize I made a HUGE mistake.

Also, there are no rangers, unleashed dogs, trash and deification EVERYWHERE, what the heck are
you doing with our taxes???

So saddened by all of the nonsense!

Barbara


